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December 15, 2021 
 
Dear all, 
 
You may be aware that Extend-A-Family Kingston have made the very difficult decision 
to suspend our ‘In-Person’ day support program until further notice due to the current 
circumstances surrounding COVID-19. 
 
It is with sincere regret that we have had to take this direction, however based on new 
screening measures and the rising number of cases, this decision was in the best interest 
of our organization, staff and especially our participants and families in ensuring we all 
stay safe and healthy through the holiday season.  
 
Please know that we will be monitoring all KFL&A Public Health informational updates 
over the holidays to return to normal programs as soon as possible.  
 
While our In-Person program is suspended, our current virtual programs will continue to 
operate and change to the following schedule: 
 
 
Mon 20th – Wed 22nd – Two (2) Virtual Sessions 
Thur 23rd – One (1) Extended Virtual Session 
Frid 24th – Tues 4th Jan 2022 – Closed – No Virtual Programs 
Wed  5th Jan 2022 – Until further notice - Two (2) Virtual Sessions  
 
 
These sessions are open to our current participants, friends and families but require prior 
registration at https://eafkingston.recdesk.com/Community/Home or by contacting 
Megan Taylor megan@eafkingston.com  
 
We understand that this level of support may not be ideal for all but rest assured that we 
are here to continue to support you via the best methods available to us at this time.   
Should you have challenges with accessing our virtual programs due to limited 
technology, please contact Megan megan@eafkingston.com to discuss potential options 
we may be able to provide. 
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Once again, from all our Extend-A-Family team we sincerely appreciate your 
understanding and patience as we navigate through this challenging time. 
 
May we wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a Prosperous New Year. 
 
Stay safe, healthy and support each other 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
Scott 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Scott Taylor  
Director - Data Systems, Intake and Day Programs 
Extend A Family Kingston 
Developmental Services Ontario - Southeast Region 
Office: 613-354-7977 Ext 1107 
Mobile: 705-706-0472 
 


